
 

 

The Bacon County Hospital Foundation recently purchased a 2019 Ventura Coach Ford E450 which 

comes with state-of-the-art technology and an advanced driver-assist system. Purchased for $68,000.00 

for the Bacon County Hospital and Health System, it is customized to haul 15 Passengers (10 fixed + 4 

wheelchairs and driver). The purchase was made possible through contributions donated by community 

members and the staff of the system through the “Rise-Up” employee giving program. 


